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House District 53 @RepJoeMiller @joemillerohio 

From the desk of Representative Miller 
District Spotlights 

• 19 cadets graduate from Lorain 

County Community College’s 

Police Academy Program 

• Opening of a Raising Cane’s 

Chicken Fingers in Amherst 

• Portion of E 32nd St named for Lo-

rain’s first Hispanic judge, Gustalo 

“Gus” Nunez  

Digital Newsletter Signup 

 

Use the QR code below to sign up to 

automatically receive our office’s digi-

tal newsletter. Simply open the cam-

era app on your smartphone, hover 

over the code, and tap on the link that 

pops up. 

Office Email: Rep53@ohiohouse.gov                             Office Phone: (614) 466-5141 

Dear Neighbor, 

I hope you are having a pleasant, safe, and happy summer. As we 

start looking to the start of the fall legislative season, I would like 

to spotlight some of my priority bills for this fall.  

• House Bill 123: Designate Honor and Remember flag to honor 

fallen service members 

• House Bill 224: Allows dedicated organ recovery vehicles to use 

lights and sirens when transporting organs 

• House Bill 139: Increase assault penalties if the victim is a sports 

official 

Do not hesitate to reach out to my office with any questions, con-

cerns, thoughts, or ideas. I would be happy to hear thoughts on 

any of my bills! My office can be reached at 614-466-5141 or 

Rep53@ohiohouse.gov.  

Looking forward to hearing from you, 

 

 

 

State Representative Joe Miller 

 



 
 

 

Lorain  County Services Contact Information 

• Lorain County Jobs & Family Services:  

       (440) 323 5726 

• Lorain County Board of Developmental Disabilities:  

       (440) 329 3734 

• Lorain County Income Tax Department:  

       (440) 204 1002 

• Lorain County Veteran’s Services:  

       (440) 284 4625 

• Mental Health, Addiction & Recovery Services Board of 
Lorain County 

 ● Crisis Hotline: 1-800-888-6161 

 ● Non-Emergency Navigator: (440) 240 7025 

 ● Suicide and Crisis Lifeline: 988 

• Lorain County Board of Education:  

       (440) 233 2271 

• Lorain County Office on Aging:  

       (440) 326-4800 

• Avon/Avon Lake Community Resource Services: 

       (440) 933 5639 

 

Office Contact 

Information 

 

Office Address:  77 South High Street 

  10th Floor 

  Columbus, OH 43215-6111 

 

Office Phone: (614) 466-5141 

 

Office Email: rep53@ohiohouse.gov 

 

Instagram: @joemillerohio 

 

Twitter: @RepJoeMiller 

Funding Awards from ODOT’s 2023 Safe Routes to School Program 

This program provides resources, technical assistance, and project funding to encourage and 

enable students in grades K-12 to walk or ride their bike to school. Funding for eligible SRTS 

infrastructure projects include sidewalks, pedestrian crossings, traffic signal upgrades and oth-

er safety enhancements. Non-infrastructure projects include education materials, driver safety 

campaigns, walk and bike safety instruction and more.  

The City of Lorain has been awarded $ 498,000 in Fiscal Year 2026 

• Improved pedestrian accommodations such as the removal and replacement of non-ADA 

compliant ramps, new sidewalks, new striping and signage, as well as speed feedback signs 

along Fairless Drive, Tacoma Avenue, and Goble Drive impacting two schools: Southview 

Middle School and Helen Steiner Rice Elementary. 

The City of Lorain has been awarded $120,000 in Fiscal Year 2024 

• Lorain City School District will receive funding for driver safety campaigns near local 

schools, arrival and dismissal monitoring supports, and walk and bike events. 


